
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref VS/WA/66758        7 December 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As a school we encourage our students to support charitable events. In recent years 
students have requested that we take part in the Christmas Jumper Day, which is promoted 
by Save the Children. All monies raised will go directly to this valuable cause. We intend to 
have our Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 13 December which is also the day our 
Christmas lunch will be served, for those students who wish to buy it.  Any student who 
would like to support this event can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper that they 
have either made or bought. To support this cause, students can make a small donation if 
they wish. Students do need to remember that there is an expectation that they will wear the 
rest of their uniform, including school trousers/skirts and shoes. 
 
In addition, I would like to inform you of an event which is held on a termly basis. At the 
request of our student council, any student who completes 98-100% attendance for the full 
term will be given a golden ticket, this entitles students to come to school in non-uniform on 
the last day of term, should they wish. Tickets will be given out to students who have 
achieved this during the final week of term, in readiness for Friday 21 December. Should 
students come to school out of uniform without a golden ticket, we will need to consider 
whether it is appropriate for them to be in lessons or they may be sent home to change. 
 
Christmas Dates coming up 
 

 Carol Service at St Bart’s Church Wednesday 12 December at 7pm 

 Christmas Concert in Main Hall at LHS Monday 17 December at 7pm 

 Break up for Christmas Friday 21 December at 2.30pm 

 Start of Spring Term Monday 7 January at 8.30am (note NO teacher training day) 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting these events. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs V Short 
Assistant Headteacher 


